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CLERK’S ANNOUNCEMENT 22-02 

NOTICE TO THE BAR AND THE PUBLIC REGARDING FACEMASKS 

To the Public and Bar, Please Be Advised and Take Notice: 

UPDATED MASK REQUIREMENT.  In light of the recent surge in COVID positivity 
and the CDC’s “High” COVID-19 Community Level designation for many of Connecticut’s 
counties, a facemask covering the nose and mouth is required in all Court spaces until further 
notice, including in the courtrooms of the United States Bankruptcy Court for the District of 
Connecticut.  The Court will revisit this requirement regularly in light of prevailing COVID-19 
conditions. 

All other COVID-19 precautions will remain in place at this time including limiting the 
number of people in each courtroom and maintaining social distancing.  The entrance to each 
courtroom will be controlled by an online calendar called Next Call Calendar.  It is available on 
the court’s webpage at webpage at: https://www.ctb.uscourts.gov/NextCall. 

IMPORTANT TIPS: 
• Please wait outside the courtroom until your case is displayed on the Next Call

Calendar.
• Digital kiosks in the hallway outside of each courtroom (see picture below) will

display the Next Call calendar.
• Please pay attention to the NextCall calendar and be on time for your hearing(s).
• Please maintain 6 feet distancing and observe floor markings regarding available

seating inside the courtroom.
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